
MG Car Club SW Centre Visit to Prescott Speed Hill Climb 

The SW Centre is visiting Prescott Speed Hill Climb on Saturday the 26th of September 2009.  We are 
promised group parking, a run up the famous hill during the lunch hour and a discounted admission 
price of £10 per person, a saving of £2.50 a ticket, if purchased in advance. 

Tickets can be purchased direct from the Bugatti Owners Club, details above, or at full price on the 
gate.  Please mention MG Car Club when purchasing. 

For those wishing to travel together, we shall be meeting at Michel Wood Services (North Bound) at 
8.30am. 

For further details contact Phil Archer on; 01454 633209, 07770 533698 or email 
lesarchers@btinternet.com or contact the Bugatti Owners Club direct. 

PS Period Dress is an option! 
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